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 I. Proposal 

Paragraph 5.1.3.5.5., amend to read: 

"5.1.3.5.5. It shall be possible for the driver to switch off the FVA by a deliberate action 

consisting of at least one manual option with maximum of 2 consecutive steps. 

Intuitive action (e.g. double press, swipe and press) is considered as a single 

step. This provision does not apply when the vehicle is in a backing event 

as defined in UN Regulation No. 158." 

 II.  Justification 

1. The FVA switch off function is often achieved via the main menu on the centre screen 

of the vehicle. This centre screen at the same time is used by camera/monitor systems 

according to UN Regulation No. 158. 

2. During a backing event, this monitor function has a higher priority and FVA experts 

do not see a safety risk if the FVA system cannot be immediately switched off during a 

backing event. 

    

 


